
TIMBERLINE MIDDLE SCHOOL 
School Community Council 

MEETING Minutes 
Thursday, January 8, 2015 

3:10pm - 4:10pm 
 

Welcome: Chrissy Hannemann – Chair 2014-2015 
I. Questions/Corrections of minutes from December 5 meeting: 

II. Minutes Approved 

III.   2014-2015 SIP and Trustland Timeline: Michelle 

Talked about Trustlands Committee Meeting to put together the Trustlands Budget  

Meetings will be:  

Thursday February 12, 10:00-12:00 (front conference room)  

  Review previous years plans, determine greatest area of need. 

Thursday, February 26, 2015 10:00-12:00(front conference room) 

 Review proposed budget, adjust as necessary   

 if necessary Wednesday, March 4.  

Thursday March 5 at SCC meeting 

 Will present SIP & Trustlands plan to SCC (vote if ready) 

Gay Ashton will email those on the committee to let them know and to remind them. 

1. Julie Day 

2. Kristin Arnold 

3. Carla Merrill 

4. Alicia Hilton 

Sub: Chrissy Hannemann 

 
IV. Stakeholder Report: Michelle 

TMS received an “A”. TMS was the top scoring junior high in state (in our demographic 

schools) Our below proficiency Math had the most growth. With new state testing we can’t 

compare yet. Growth compares our students to all other student in our own peers/ not just 

ourselves. Everyone showed growth. Scores are available on the state offices website. We 

know test scores aren’t the only thing we look at, but we do and should celebrate it. 

 

 

 



 

 

V. Upcoming Professional Development Day—March 19, 2014: Matt 

We started our Professional development committee in October. The committee went to a 

training conference using money allocated for professional development, from Trustlands 

money. They came back and put together a long term plan of what they can do to help 

teachers reach school goals and assessments. We also have teachers that have expressed an 

interest in learning more about assessments so we will have other learning teams, probably 

who will develop into future committee members so we keep continuity. We want a 2-3 year 

plan. We appreciate the moneys that have been allocated for professional development. 

VI. Collaboration Incentive Evaluations 

Each faculty need to been evaluated each year. We have been doing this in Alpine we just 

have to adjust it a little bit. It is being phased in over the years. By September each 

educator will need to submit two SLO’s two each year. We will submit it each year. It is part 

of the evaluation each year. This year they will go in and do classroom observations. And 

evaluate what we see there and then have discussions with the teachers talk about what 

they are doing and what they planning to do to meet the standards and they will submit 

evidence of what they are doing to meet the standards. Next year we will do this, and they 

will submit their SLO’s and talk about their goals and how they are working toward their 

goals. It won’t be a big adjustment it is just a matter of taking what we are already doing 

and fitting it into the new structure. 

 

February 23rd-need 3 volunteers (about 1 hour) 

1. Chrissy Hanneman 

2. Carla Merrill 

3. Kristen Arnold 

March 2nd-need 3 volunteers (about 1 hour) 

4. Carla Merrill 

5. Julie Day 

6. Michelle Schirmer 

VII. Roundtable Q&A: 

Next meeting – Thursday, February 5, 2015 at 3:10pm 

 
SCC Members: 
Brittney Bills  (2)   Terry Hill  Admin./Principal 
Alicia Hilton  (2)   Matt King  Admin./Asst. Principal 
Carla Merrill   (1)   Michelle Larsen  Admin./Asst. Principal 
Chrissy Hannemann (1)   Gay Ashton  Faculty 
Michelle Schirmer (2)   Kelley Friden  Faculty 
Julie Day  (2)   Michael Malouf  Faculty 
Kristen Arnold  (1)   Nita Wood  Faculty 
 
Kristin Johnson  PTSA President 
Brittney Bills  District CC 
Wendy Hart   ASD Board Member 
 

           (Names that are bold indicate voting members) 


